
					I,	Chief	Michael	Williams,	had	recently	received	a	records	request	regarding	Clearview	Al	or	any	other	facial	recognition	company.	I	have	attached
the	response	to	the	following	request.

From Michael	Williams	<policechief@clarksburgma.gov>
Subject ACLUM	Records	Request

To "efalcon@aclum.org"	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Mon,	13	Apr	2020	19:39:50	+0000


